Sent: 12 September 2021 09:15
To: Planning Mailbox
Subject: 07/19/0200/f

From Mr. Halley
32 Millcrest Rd. EN75NU
Dear Sir,

My grievance against the proposed development of Fairmead 90 Cuffley Hill is the same as all the other
residents objecting. Road congestion ,doctors ,schools etc etc etc As a long term resident | think Goffs Oak has had
its fair share of development From Lt. Ellis Way coming up Goffs Lane we have 2 sites on the right being built plus
the INEX site for future development. On the left we have AJ’'S tyre site that is also being developed. Coming over
the roundabout onto Cuffley Hill we have Edwards site that has been built on. Now we have Fairmead set for future
development. For the last 2 years.6 days a week, all we could hear in our garden was a constant BEEP BEEP BEEP as
lorries backed up on the Edwards site. If the new development goes ahead, we can look forward to another 2 or 3
years of BEEP BEEP BEEP.

Yours faithfully , Mr. A Halley Sent from Mail for Windows



